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Jurjevic, Dijana (SEN)

From: Ruth & John Zeibots [rizeibots@dodo.com.au]
Sent:  Wednesday, 16 November 2005 4:14 PM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Nuclear Waste dump proposal

The Chair - Senator Judith Troeth
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations and Education Comnmiittee

Inquiry into Commonwealth Radioactive Waste Management Bill 2005

As a resident of the Menai (Lucas Heights) area, I have concerns
about the proposed site for a Nuclear Waste Repository in the
Northern Territory.

Having travelled the inland extensively, it is no more unimportant
than our coastal towns and cities.

My question is, if the South Australian government saw fit to reject
this proposal for SA, why does the Federal Government see fit to
impose it on the Northern Territory?

As an ordinary Australian citizen, I do not think it right to degrade
the environment with a toxic waste dump ANY WHERE it what is
one of the world's most beautiful natural environments.

I look forward to your response.

Ruth Zeibots

16/11/2005





